Aseia Jannat
From: Kennetn Gry |

Sent: 09 January 2019 17:30

To: Planning Policy

Subject: Proposed development adjacent to Thickthorne Close
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Sir,

| am writing to endorse the points made by my neighbour Eric Kerwan, _ In addition to
his very relevant comments about the contradictory nature of the way the development of the planning

process is proceeding | would | would add a purely personal comment This concerns the residential
amenity provided by our rose bed borders. Since their construction these borders have been tended by
the householders ,new roses hought as necessary, with all such labour and expense carried by
themselves. In my own case this has been over almost 60 years. These borders greatly improve safety and
convenience for children and older pedestrians Further, as your original proposals implicitly accept you
cannot possibly consider widening the road .

Yours faithfully,

K LGray



